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October 10, 2022 

Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Melinda H. Watts, Engineering Specialist IV, Division of Engineering 

RE: Docket No. 20210093-WS - Application for transfer of water and wastewater 
systems of Aquarina Utilities, Inc. , water Certificate No. 517-W, and wastewater 
Certificate No. 450-S to CSWR-Florida Utility Operating Company, LLC, in 
Brevard County. 

On May 3, 2021, CSWR-Florida Utility Operating Company, LLC (CSWR or Utility) 
electronically filed its application for transfer (Document No. 03856-2021 ). Subsequently, on 
May 10, 2021, CSWR filed a request that Document No. 03856-2021 be maintained as 
confidential as it contained personally identifiable financial information. Its request, Document 
No. 03969-2021 , contained a redacted copy of the application for transfer. 

On April 27, 2022, staff filed a memo in the docket file, Document No. 023 71-2022, stating that 
confidential Document No. 03856-2021 could be returned to the source. Since Document No. 
02371-2022 was filed electronically, there is no hard copy to return. Therefore, staff requests that 
the electronic PDF file for confidential Document No. 03 856-2021 be destroyed. 

MW/jp 




